
MEMORANDUM 

TO: Larry Remmen, Detroit Lakes Community Development Director 
Hubert DeMartelaere, Detroit Township Clerk 
Karen Larson, Lake View Township Clerk 

FROM: Christine Scotillo, Executive Director 
Municipal Boundary Adjustments 

DATE: October 29, 2001 

SUBJECT: A-6552 Detroit Lakes/Detroit and Lake View Townships (664 acres) 

On October 25, 2001, Minnesota Planning received a request from the City of Detroit 
Lakes to withdraw the petition in the above-referenced matter, cancel the hearing 
scheduled for November 2, 2001, and close Docket No. A-6552. In its request, the City 
stated it would file a petition by city resolution for substantially the same area and also 
requested that the filing fee be transferred to the new file. 

The Director of Minnesota Planning granted said request on October 29, 2001 . 

Please contact Municipal Boundary Adjustments if you have any questions. 

CMS:sjh 

cc: Dean Barkley, Director, Office of Strategic and Long Range Planning 
Barbara Blackstone, Office of Dispute Resolution 
Richard Grabow, Detroit Lake City Administrator 
The Honorable Larry Buboltz, Mayor of the City of Detroit Lakes 
John Tigges, Chair of the Detroit Town Board 
John Okeson, Chair of the Lake View Town Board 




